
We are thankful for our first baptism service at City Baptist Church! 
We had to get creative and used a blow-up hot tub for the baptismal pool. 
The Lord blessed with a mild evening in the shadow of the Atlanta skyline.

"On Display" Ladies' Luncheon
Our Ladies’ Luncheon was a big hit, and we praise the Lord for 32 ladies who
attended from both our church and the surrounding community. Some of our
returning church visitors even brought some of their friends to the luncheon!
Special thank you to our Pastor’s wife, Mrs. Hannah Hon, for bringing such a great
devotional.

Summer at City Events 
We have two exciting events you can be involved in this summer. Since several of
you have asked about coming and helping at some point, we want to let you know
about these special dates. You are welcome to come and help or join us for any of
our “Summer at City” events! By having one major evangelistic outreach each
month, we are praying we can specifically reach children and families with the
gospel. 

*Feel free to email Pastor McElreath if you are interested in serving at or attending
these events. 
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FIRST BAPTISM!

Souls to be saved  
Laborers to go to our cities
Boldness in Evangelism
Permanent Facility

Prayer Requests
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Mark and Katie McElreath and 
their five children are church 

planters in Atlanta, GA. 
City Baptist Church began holding 

services in November 2021 and
chartered in March 2022. 

Find us online for more
updates and pictures!

VBS in the City: 
Discovering Our 
All-Powerful God 

June 20-24
6:30pm-8:30pm 

Summer Music
Camp

July 18-20
9:00am-12:00pm

One of the special things
about the city are the

historic neighborhoods. We
knocked on doors and

invited people to church all
the way down Auburn Ave.


